
TO: Parks and Recreation Commission 

FROM: Chuck Denney, Parks & Recreation Director & Todd Anderson, Recreation Manager 

DATE: April 20, 2022 

SUBJECT: 2022 Parks and Recreation Commission Meetings 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Discussion Item  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
The Tumwater Parks and Recreation Commission has been meeting virtually since 2020.  
With proper precautions and room set-up, we now have the ability to meet in person, 
continue to meet via Zoom, or a combination of the two. Some Commissioners have 
expressed the desire to meet in person again. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

Discussion Item – This is an opportunity for the Commission to discuss future meetings and 
provide input on virtual meetings vs. in-person. 

 

 
4) Attachments: 

 
 None 


